
IJB39. Remobilisation, Recovery, Redesign 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Head of Integration 
providing an update on the Health and Social Care Partnership’s (HSCP) 
plans for remobilisation, recovery and redesign during the period of the 
Covid 19 pandemic.  

 
The plan was in line with national guidance relating to fluctuating patterns of 
the coronavirus Covid 19 in the local community. The report also provided a 
high level summary of current actions being undertaken. 

 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board noted the current actions being 
undertaken by the Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) to 
support the recovery phase of the Covid 19 pandemic, whilst 
recognising and maintaining a level of preparedness due to the 
fluctuating nature of the pandemic. 

 


